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 Of Our Newsletter! ! 
Welcome to Volume 108 

 
Welcome! 
 
We are so blessed to have you with us today as we  
worship the Lord.  It is our prayer that in His presence 
here today you find “fullness of joy” and your every 
need supplied in Him. 
 
Should you have a special need for prayer or any other 
area in which we might minister to you, please let us 
know.  
 
If you have not yet made the decision to accept the free 
Gift of God’s grace, love, and mercy in the person of  
Jesus Christ into your heart as Lord and Savior of your 
life, and believe the Spirit is calling you to do so, please 
allow us the privilege of sharing with you in prayer and 
leading you to a profession of faith in Jesus Christ. Just 
alert any of us, and we will be there with you. 
 
As we approach this Valentine’s Day, I was inspired to 
contemplate the question, “Is Jesus Christ your  
Valentine?” Now, this is certainly in no way a trite     
approach that seeks to minimize the preeminent role of 
Christ in each of our lives. Quite the contrary, this   
message is intended to confront each of us to             
contemplate just where we are placing Jesus in the 
grand scheme of our lives! 
 
If you are visiting with us today, thank you for being 
such an important part of our fellowship and please 
plan on returning. Above all, we pray you receive an  
encouragement from worshipping with us today.  
 
 
 
God Bless,  
Pastor Ben 

 

We Welcome You to Our  

Worship This LORD’s Day! 

 

 
   

Elder/Deacon of The Week:                  

Doug Williams, Sr. 

Ushers:                                                           

Carroll Fuller/Doug Williams, Jr. 

Greeters:                                                          

Kelsa Lambert/Tammie Condon  

 

Sunday, February 23rd Following the 
Morning Service

Church

Team Meeting
Sunday, March 9th

Immediately Following 
the Morning Service
(LUNCH PROVIDED)



Church Website: www.boycebaptistchurch.org 
 

Pastor  
Rev. Dr. Ben Jenkins, M.A., Th.D. 

Parsonage: 540-837-1030 
Cell Phone: 540-550-3536   

Pastor’s Email: parsonben@aol.com 

For Week of February 9, 2025 

Our Prayer List 
Our “Pride” Flags! 

Luke Adams (LoreƩa) 13 yoa child with leukemia. 
Cathy Albright ConƟnued nerve issues. Recovering from recent heart issues. 
Haden Arrington (Tammie) Hip issues. 
Jocelyn Baker (Amy) Breast Cancer 

Patrick Condon Job search. 
Dennis Elsey (Cathy) Recovering from triple bypass surgery. 
Alan Fishel (LoreƩa) Shoulder surgery 2/14. 
Ross Fishel (LoreƩa) Seeking new employment. 
Michale Haymaker (LoreƩa) Colo-rectal cancer.  

Natalie Larrick (LoreƩa) Tumor. Surgery 3/13. 
Tom and Liz Lewis Medical issues. 
Melissa MarƟn (Sue) Stage 4 Colon Cancer. 
Lisa Northingstar (Theresa) Throat Cancer. 
Marlene Stanton (Amy’s Mom) Stomach problems. 
Wanda Thorpe (Cathy Albright’ mom)  

  
  

Donnie Barton (LoreƩa) Fell and broke hip. 

Nancy Horton (LoreƩa) Stroke. 
Jack Kemp (Tammie) Retaining fluid. 

 
Wednesday Bible Study 6:00 p.m.!

“God’s Plan For the Ages” 
Chart Study

All Sessions Held in the Fellowship Hall


